Upland Primary School

'Working Together, Learning Together, Achieving Together'

15th November 2017



Church Road
Bexleyheath DA7 4DG

Email:

admin@upland.bexley.sch.uk
Website
www.upland.bexley.sch.uk

Headteacher

Mrs B McKenzie

BA Hons, PGCE

Dear Parents/Carers

The Choir has been invited to perform a selection of Festive Songs at Christ Church, Bexleyheath Broadway on Sunday 3rd December 2017. We last sang for them in December 2015 and we were made to feel very welcome.

You will need to arrive with your child at Christ Church at 9.30 on the morning of Sunday 3rd December for setup. The children will have reserved seats to the side of the church with me and parents should be able to find seats before the church fills up.

We ask that children wear smart school uniform and accessorise themselves and/or their instruments with tinsel, if they wish to do so (no hats please)

As part of the 'Toy Service', Christ Church collects toys for children and teenagers who receive very little at Christmas. The toys usually go to the women's refuge and parents are asked, if possible, to donate a new toy, wrapped and labelled with either Boy/Girl and the age that the gift is appropriate for.

Please return the slip below to the school office by Monday 20th November.

Yours Sincerely,

Paul Gregory Music Coordinator

Christ Church Christmas Toy Service – Sunday 3 rd December 2017	
Child's name	Class
My child will/will not be able to December 2017.	attend the Toy Service at Christ Church, Bexleyheath on Sunday 3 rd
I understand that I must bring my of the service, collect my child after	child to the church for a 9.30am setup time and, if I am un able to stayer the service has finished.
Signed	Parent/Carer







Upland Primary School is part of the Unity Academy Trust (Company number: 10363519)
Registered address: Upland Primary School, Church Road, Bexleyheath DA7 4DG
Executive Headteacher Mrs V Marsh BA Hons, PGCE, NPQH



